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September 27, 2013 

J. Scott Hall 
Attorney for Nearburg Exploration Company 
P.O. Box 2307 
Santa Fe, NM 87504 

Jami Bailey, Division Director 
Oil Conservation Division 

Re: Request for extension to commence the drilling of Nearburg Exploration Company's 
lrami 34 Federal Com Well No.IH (API No. 30-015-N/A), Pursuant to Division Order No. 
R-13631/Case No. 14836 

Dear Mr. Hall: 

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) received your letter dated September 18, 2013, regarding 
the referenced subject. It is our understanding that because of rig scheduling problems, this well 
cannot be drilled at this time 

The OCD has reviewed your request and hereby extends the date to commence the drilling of 
this well to April 1, 2014. 

If you have any question, please contact Richard Ezeanyim at (505)-476-3467 

Sincerely; 

~~ 
Jami Bailey 
Director 

JB/re 

Cc: Oil Conservation Division District II - Artesia 
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